
 

 

 

 

 

 

WINTER WEATHER UPDATE  

HOUMA, LA— Officials with Terrebonne Parish Consolidated Government continue to monitor 

winter weather conditions.  Accordingly, Terrebonne Parish President Michel Claudet has 

issued a State of Emergency.   

Residents are urged to avoid traveling on local roads, as ice is expected to accumulate due to 

precipitation and falling temperatures.    

Residents are also encouraged to monitor local media outlets and www.tpcg.org for the latest 

updates.   

Weather Related Closures: 

 Terrebonne Parish Consolidated Government offices will be closed on Tuesday, 

January, 28, 2014.  Employees should monitor the parish website and local media for 

potential additional closures. 

 

 Good Earth Transit Bus Service will not operate on Tuesday, January 28, 2014. 

 

 Terrebonne Parish Public Schools will be closed on Tuesday, January 28, 2014.   

Residents should monitor local weather stations, radio stations, HTV, and the district 

website for announcements on any additional closures. 

 

 All Catholic schools in Terrebonne Parish will be closed Tuesday, January 28, 2014 and 

Wednesday, January 29, 2014.   

 

 The Terrebonne Parish Courthouse will be closed on Tuesday, January 28, 2014. 

 

 City Court of Houma will be closed on Tuesday, January 28, 2014. 

 

 The Terrebonne Parish Sheriff’s Office will be closed on Tuesday, January 28, 2014. 

 

 The Terrebonne Parish District Attorney’s Office will be closed on Tuesday, January 28, 

2014. 

 

 Garbage collection will be suspended on Tuesday January 28, 2014. 
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